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Stakeholder notice  
March 2023 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project  

Project update  
Dear Stakeholder,  

As part of the Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation project, the northern entrance road crossing to 
Yeperenye Shopping Centre will be closed for one week from 23 March to 30 March 2023. This 
closure allows for works to be undertaken on the water main. 

During this closure, the water main will be shut off briefly, after hours on 24 March 2023. 

Commercial businesses will not be affected by this shut down. 

Yeperenye Shopping Centre and their tenants will not be affected. A few individuals who will be 
affected by the shutdown, will be contacted directly by Power and Water Corporation. 

Foot paths on both sides of Hartley Street will remain open, except the road crossing area 
indicated in red, in the photo below. 

The adjacent pedestrian crossing in the foreground of this photo (southern side of the Yeperenye 
main entrance) will remain open. 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics appreciates your patience while these 
works are undertaken and will provide regular project updates to stakeholders as the project 
progresses.  

Contact  
For more information contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects.  
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